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Following requests from the School Council, we are holding a disco after school on: 
 

Wednesday 2nd April 2025 for Years 4, 5 and 6 
                                                           From 3.15pm to 4.45 pm 

 
 

Entrance is £4.00 which will include pizza, a drink and an ice cream. Disco payments can be made via 
SchoolMoney; please also tick the consent box after entering your card details.  
 
Due to health and safety, the last day to buy tickets will be Wednesday 26th March 2025. Your child’s 
dietary and medical requirements will be taken from the school records that are currently in place; please 
contact the school office as soon as possible if there has been any change to your child’s dietary or 
medical needs. 
 
If preferred, on the day of the disco, your child can attend school wearing party clothes. After the disco 
has finished, staff will take the children to the Key Stage 2 playground.  All children, including children 
who normally walk home unsupervised, must be collected promptly by a responsible adult.  
 
Please note: Unfortunately, we are unable to consider refunds for non-attendance. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.                                           
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Mrs S Knowles 
Pastoral Leader/Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 


